

Dear Parents.

It's hard to believe it is June already! I am so thankful for the opportunity to guide your child's learning and development.

This month we are going to explore a lot of fun themes such as, Nursery Rhymes, Fairy Tales, Celebrate Dad and Pondlife.

We started our first week with the unit **Nursery Rhymes**. This theme incorporates shapes and colors and a good amount of music and movement.

On our second week, we explore **Fairy Tales**. The children enjoyed listening to classic fairy tales such as Goldilocks and The Three Little Pigs and spins on classics in Falling for Rapunzel.

Coming next, we **Celebrate Dad**. Our children will get to share all the ways their Dads are awesome and bring home something special just for them.

Last up for the month of June is **Pondlife.** Children really enjoy learning about all the creatures that inhabit the ponds. Frogs and ducks help them learn patterns and a game of leapfrog is always a class favorite.

I look forward to getting to know all of your children and having a wonderful June.

Stay Safe!

Ms. Miriam

THE CHILDREN'S CAMPUS MS. MIRIAM JUNE NEWSLETTER

Weekly Themes:

May 4-8: Nursery Rhymes

May 11-15: Fairy Tales

May 18-22: Celebrate Dad

May 25-29: Pondlife

Home Connection:

Happy Father's Day!



Reminders:

As we transition to warmer weather, please ensure that you have sent seasonal extra clothing. We want to make sure children are dressed appropriately for whatever Spring brings us!